
SADDLE RIVER SCHOOL DISTRICT 

2017 – 2018 SCHOOL YEAR 

 

GENERAL ADMINISTRATIVE NOTICE #1 
 

 

 

 

Anticipated Part-Time Teacher Aide Opening for the 2017-2018 School Year 

 

Any staff member who is interested in applying for the following position should submit a 

letter of interest to Mr. Louis J. DeLisio, Interim Superintendent/Principal, no later than 

Thursday, August 3, 2017. 

 

 

Anticipated Part-Time Teacher Aide Opening 

This part-time position is for a teacher aide, beginning with the 2017-2018 school year.   

No benefits will be provided. 

 

 

  Hours:   8:00 a.m. – 2:46 p.m. 

    (Unpaid lunch) 

 

  Salary: To be determined 
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